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Our ref: LBR/KMO/LBE/Trips 
 
24 May 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re:  Year 7 Trip to Fountains Abbey  
 

As part of our ambition to provide every student with aspirational enrichment opportunities and to 
explore the curriculum outside of the classroom, we are delighted to offer Year 7 the opportunity 
to visit Fountains Abbey in North Yorkshire.   
 
Fountains Abbey is the site of the largest monastic ruins in the country and is an UNESCO World 
Heritage Site. Students will have the opportunity to explore the abbey ruins and its related 
buildings, learn about its rich history and explore the landscaped gardens and woodland.  
  
Students will attend one of two visits depending on which form they are in. The dates of the visits 
are Monday 5 June and Monday 12 June.  
 

 Students in form groups 7ag1 to 7ag5 will attend on Monday 5 June  

 Students in form groups 7ag6 to 7ag10 will attend on Monday 12 June.  
 
On the day of the visit, students should arrive in school at the earlier time of 8.30am and go straight 
to their form room. We anticipate arriving back to school at approximately 3:30pm. Students are 
able to wear their own clothes for the trip.  
 
Although we hope that the weather will be pleasant, please ensure that students are suitably 
dressed with sturdy footwear as parts of the site are on uneven dirt paths. We will spend the full 
day outside, including lunch. If the weather is hot, please ensure that they bring suitable protection 
from the sun (suncream/sunhat). If the forecast is for wet weather, students will need to bring a 
coat.  
 
Students should bring a packed lunch as there will be no opportunity to purchase food at Fountains 
Abbey. A packed lunch will be provided for those students entitled to free school meals.  
  
Please be aware that it is your responsibility to inform the school of any changes to medical or 
contact information. Should your child require an inhaler or other medication, please make sure 

Road Safety Awareness 

Be a considerate driver 

Do not park on restricted areas on Talbot Avenue or Lidgett Lane 

Be respectful of our local residents 

Please use the turning circle paying attention to the speed limit 

Obey speeding restrictions; they are there to protect our children 

Look after the environment and switch off your engine, when stationary, 

for cleaner air! 
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they are in possession of it on the day of the trip, or they will not be allowed to attend.   
  
Yours faithfully 

  
  
 

Ms E Braim  
Curriculum Leader for the Sixth Form  
 
  
   
 
 
 
 
 
                            
      
                             
                              

 
 


